




 
Cindy H. noted that broadening the GERs buckets means students may not have background in certain 
areas.  She asked if combining many departments into one would limit what they could offer as courses 
in the buckets.  Jennie noted it still needs further discussion, but the different approaches to knowledge 
need to be preserved.  She’d like to see the course subject designators preserved for individual areas of 



program review, especially with respect to the vertical cuts being made.  Time constraints cut the 
discussion short at this point. 
 

4. New Business 
a. Student Code of Conduct (Invitation extended to Laura McCollough, Dean of Students, 

not confirmed) – POSTPONED for a future meeting’ 
 
Jennie was not able to get in contact with Laura McCollough, so this item was postponed for a future 
meeting. 
 
C
e 



o at the administrative review committee, the department chair and/or a senior member 
of the department should be present; again, might apply only to threatened programs 

o currently, there are not enough options to consider, e.g. if a program is already 


